NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Green Island will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 19, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. at the Green Island Municipal Center, 19 George Street, Green Island, NY.

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider Local Law No. 5 of 2013.  A local law entitled “Amendment to Chapter 53 of the Code of the Village of Green Island.”  The purpose the public hearing is to amend §53-2.1 Number of dogs and/or cats that are allowed in a dwelling unit.

All interested parties may appear and be heard.

DATED:  July 31, 2013

